
 

  
TU-0629 © 2012 Digital Monitoring Products, Inc. 

 

738Z Z-Wave Interface Module 
March 2012 

 

 

Firmware Update 
Effective March 26, 2012, all 738Z Z-Wave Interface Modules are being manufactured with Version 100 
(03/22/12) firmware.  This version contains updated operation. 

Updated Operation 

Z-Wave Door Locks 
The 738Z now briefly ignores messages from other Z-Wave devices while adding a Z-Wave lock to the 
system. Once the lock has been successfully added, the 738Z resumes the processing of other messages.  

Previously, if the 738Z received a message from another Z-Wave device while adding a lock, the 738Z 
occasionally failed to complete the communication with the lock causing it to be added as an “Other” 
device type instead of a “Lock” type. 

Obtaining the New Software 
To update to the latest software, return the 738Z Z-Wave Interface Module to 
DMP and simply indicate "Update to Latest Version Software" on the RMA tag.  
The update will be done as a Warranty Repair at no charge.  If you need RMA 
tags, contact DMP Customer Service at 1-800-641-4282. 
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